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I strongly oppose this bill. Our Social Security numbers should NOT be used for 

anything except SS benefits. It was NEVER designed to be used as identification. 

Once a person submits their "last four", one risks compromising the number to a 

miriad of scammers out there. We know since 2018 more than 35 million numbers 

have been compromised. It is not difficult to get a State-issued I.D. even if one does 

not drive. This bill opens our election system up to even more voter fraud than 

already exists. I know people are getting multiple ballots, my last manager shared 

that his daughter got 3 ballots; I've even seen posts on Next Door that people are 

getting multiple ballots. How many do not say anything and vote them? 


